
LA RUE BOARD OF PUBLIC AFFAIRS 
July 2020 minutes 

The La Rue Board of Public Affairs met in regular session July 20, 2020. Present were board members 
Diane Evans, Dave Albert, and Doug Shawver.  Also present was Mayor Dustin Ford, Clerk Mary Price, 
and Tyler Howell.  

Visitors:  

The financial report – Diane Evans made a motion to approve the bills with a second by Dave Albert, 
motion passed.   

Diane Evans made a motion to approve the meeting minutes with a second by Doug Shawver, motion 
passed.   

Old Business-  
The battery backup has been replaced and should be operating correctly.  Tyler Howell reported the 
battery backup was $113 and he was able to find it on Ebay.   
 
Tyler Howell reported he is still manually back washing and is still waiting on Wigen’s.  
 
The road has been patched in front of the Methodist Church.    
 
New Business –  
Diane Evans made a motion to approve for Tyler Howell to purchase 12 more meters with a second by 
Dave Albert, motion passed.  
 
Tyler Howell reported that Holcomb repaired the corporation at Clarence Greer’s property and there 
should be a 2-hour bill from him.   
 
Tyler Howell reported that hydrants are being flushed and they are in need of a coat of paint.  Diane 
Evans reported that she would talk with Lance Roberts and see if he can talk with the fire station if they 
are interested in taking on painting the hydrants.   
 
A motion was made by Diane Evans to adjourn the meeting with a second by Doug Shawver, motion 
passed.  

 

The next regular meeting will be August 20, 2019 in the Village Council Room.   

 

 

_____________________________________                                _________________________________ 

Chairman                                                                                                 Clerk 


